
FAASTeam, Portland FSDO presents:

New England Mid-Air Collision Avoidance Seminar (NEMACS)



Military and General Aviation aircraft share the
same airspace, but use it very differently. This
event is an opportunity for military and civilian
pilots to meet and exchange ideas on how we
can work together to avoid mid-air collisions. The
seminar starts at 10am, with aircraft tours and a
trade-show style "meet and greet" to follow.
Attendance is limited to active pilots, other flight
crew and student pilots.
Due to limited ramp space, all fly-ins should
register at http://www.portcityair.com/nemacs/
A complimentary lunch will be served by Great
Circle Catering.
Directions: From the North, follow I-95 southbound.  Take
the first exit, 3A.  Turn right off the ramp, go 1/2 mile and turn
left onto Aviation Ave. Take the 1st left onto Durham St. From
the South, follow I-95 northbound through the Hampton Tolls
to exit 3.  Turn left at the top of the ramp, go 1/4 mile to a
light, turn right, entering Portsmouth International Airport at
Pease.  Go 1/2 mile and turn left onto Aviation Ave. Take the
1st left onto Durham St.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


